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Here is the proposed pavement marking plan that we have come up with for the intersection of Rapids Rd. and Custer

St.

The estimated total cost is $25,000.

2 — Infrared Detectors for $10,000

Traffic Signal Poles and Heads and miscellaneous items - $5,000

Eradicating Existing Pavement Marking and Re-Painting the New Markings - $10,000

We have sufficient money left within the pavement marking budget to pay for that portion.

However, | am not sure where we will get the funds from to do the traffic signal work ($15,000) as this was not part of

the 2019 budget.

Perhaps, we could refer the request to CAWG.



